2023-2024 EĞİTİM ÖĞRETİM YILIANADOLU LİSESİ 9.SINIF İNGİLİZCE 1. DÖNEM 2.SINAV SORULARI

				9.SI	NIF İNGİL	_izce	1. DÖN	EM 2.SI	NAV SORULARI
	Name/Surname: Circle your class x below Student No:							Değerlendirme: Writing & Reading Oturumu 50/100: Speaking & Listening Oturumu:50 /100 .	
Α	В		С	D	Е	F	G	Н	Sinav notu 100/100
1 - F	Read La	ura	's diary	and ans	wer the q	uestic	ons give	n below	(5x5=25)
the like hov acti wor	ir walks a small v differe on movi Ids. The	in the adve nt th es th se m	e park be nture for ey are. S at are fu ovie choi	ecome little them. Mo arah likes f Il of surpris ices are as	e contests. The contests of th	hey try re also s novies t rilling ri various	to see wh special. Ea hat make ide. Alex is s foods in	o can find ich person everyone s into futu a big meal	compare their activities for extra fun. On weekends, the most interesting bird or take the best picture. It picks a different type of movie, and it's fun to see feel happy, like a sunny day. David enjoys exciting re movies with cool tech, which are like trips to new, each with its own taste. Talking about these movies time together more interesting and brings them close
Ar	nswer:			-	e to do on w		ds?		
	- What I iswer:	(ind (of movies	s does Sara	h enjoy wat	ching?			
		pe c	of movies	does Davi	d prefer?				
	iswer: - What k	ind c	f movies	is Alex int	erested in?				
	nswer:								
	- How do nswer:	the	se movie	nights affe	ect the famil	y's rela	tionship?		
A	iswei.								
2. F	Read th	e fo	llowing	g senten	ces. Write	(A) fo	or accept	ting and	(R) for refusing an invitation. $(5x2=10)$
	0.0	Surc	that w	rould bo a	roat	A			
	e.g.	e.g. Sure, that would be great 1. That would be very nice							
	2. Thanks, maybe another time		e						
		3.	Unfortu	ınately I c	an't.				
				nice idea					
	5. Yeah, why not								
									a film review on a blog. Use the following (Dates and Cast can be imaginary) (15p)
	(mu	st-see, t	hrilling, o	rdinary, clic	ché-rid	lden, hea	rt-warmi	ng, fast-paced, inspiring.)
		•	Tell the	film's st	i's title, ger ory (witho	ut spo	ilers).		y (not) watch it?
			Silai e y	our opin	ion of the f	IIIII aii	iu tile aci	iors. wir	y (not) water it:
Ţ.									
- !									i i
i									I
ı									!
ı.									
i									i
!									!

2023-2024 EĞİTİM ÖĞRETİM YILI	ANADOLU LİSES
9. SINIE İNGİLİZCE 1. DÖNEM 2.9	SINAV SORIJI ARI

4. Read the paragraph below. Write 4 benefits of nature according to the text. (5x4=20p)

Spending time in nature has a lot of good effects on our health and how we feel. When we spend time outdoors, it can lower our stress and help us relax. Nature encourages us to be active through walking, hiking, or cycling, which keeps our bodies strong and fit. Being in the sun also helps our body create vitamin D, which is important for our bones. Plus, being around plants and trees can boost our mood and make us feel more positive because it increases a chemical in our brain that makes us happy. Nature can inspire us too; the beauty and variety of the outdoors can spark our imagination and creativity. Additionally, fresh air and natural surroundings support our immune system, making us better at fighting off illnesses. So, spending time in nature is not just enjoyable, it's also a key part of staying healthy both physically and mentally.

,			
	ı	_	

2-

3-

4-

5. Read the dialogue and answer the following questions. (10p)

Maria is a student who is good at many things. She can do hard math problems very well, and remembers history facts easily. This helps her do great on tests. Maria can also speak Spanish well and is starting to learn French. But she cannot play music yet, though she wants to learn. She can paint pictures of places very nicely, but she finds making things out of clay hard. Maria is still very good at studying and art, and she wants to get better and learn new things.

- 1. What subjects is Maria good at in school?
- 2. What new skill does Maria want to learn?

6. Read the news and answer the following questions. (5x4=20p)

My friend Tom has a simple but nice daily life. Every day, he wakes up early at 7 in the morning. He always starts his day with a healthy breakfast of eggs and toast, and sometimes he has a cup of coffee. After breakfast, Tom goes to work at a local shop. He likes his job and works there from Monday to Saturday. He always has Sunday off. In the evening, after work, Tom often takes a walk in the park near his house. It's his way of relaxing. He sometimes meets his friends for dinner at a small restaurant they all like. At night, before going to bed around 10 pm, Tom always reads a book for an hour. It helps him relax. On Sundays, his day off, Tom usually stays at home. He spends time cleaning his house and doing laundry. Sometimes, he watches his favorite movies or listens to music. He also likes to cook a special meal on Sunday evenings. Tom is happy with his daily routine. It's simple but it keeps him busy and content.

- 1. What time does Tom wake up every morning?
- 2. Where does Tom work and what days does he have off?
- 3. What does Tom often do in the evenings after work?
- 4. How does Tom usually spend his Sundays?

Mahir BARUT	
İngilizce Öğretmeni .	Okul Müdürü